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Andrew Brown recently was named the new Village 
Treasurer/Finance Director following the retirement 
of longtime director Brad Bettenhausen on June 30. 
 
Andrew started with the Village in 2020 as the 
Assistant Treasurer/Assistant Finance Director, 
bringing 14 years of government finance experience 
with him to the role. His drive is continuing to help 
make the Village of Tinley Park the best community 
for its residents and businesses. 
 
Andrew has a Bachelor’s Degree from Western Michigan University in 
business administration with a concentration in accounting and a minor in 
economics, and a Master’s Degree from Elmhurst College in accountancy. He 
is an active participant in the Government Finance Officers Association 
(GFOA), Illinois Government Finance Officers Association (IGFOA), and Illinois 
Municipal Treasurers Association (IMTA), serving those organizations in 
multiple roles, and is a former member of the Northern Illinois University 
Master’s in Public Administration Advisory Board (2019-21). 


